Graham, Marlene

From: Ismael Monroig <ismael@miramarpembrokepines.org>

Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 1:15 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: Minutes of the 4/7/2021 City Commission Meeting

Warning! This message was sent from outside your organization and we are unable to verify the sender.

Allow sender | Block sender

Good Afternoon,

This email comes to you on behalf of the Miramar Pembroke Pines Chamber of Commerce and is being submitted regarding an item that appears in the minutes of the 4/7/2021 City Commission meeting. As a letter from the Chamber of Commerce was referenced, the Chamber would like to add our comment.

Since the submission of the letter in 2018, Commissioner Schwartz has been a supporter and partner of the Chamber and its mission. We are thankful to him for his continued support and look forward to continuing a strong partnership with the Commissioner and all of Pembroke Pines leadership we continue to move forward.

Thank you.

At your service,

Ismael Monroig, Jr.
Interim President/CEO
Miramar – Pembroke Pines Chamber of Commerce